
Council Meeting Date: 06/12/12  18-1 

TOWN OF APPLE VALLEY 
TOWN COUNCIL STAFF REPORT 

 

To:  Honorable Mayor and Town Council  Date: June 12, 2012 
 
From:  La Vonda M-Pearson, Town Clerk  Item No:  18 
 Town Clerk’s Office 
  
Subject: UPDATE ON REPORT SUBMITTED TO THE DISTRICT ATTORNEY’S  
  OFFICE REGARDING THE MULTIPLE ALLEGATIONS AGAINST THE   
  PROPERTY BUSINESS IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT (PBID) 

T.M.  Approval:_____________________  Budgeted Item:  Yes   No  N/A 

 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
 
That the Town Attorney provide an oral report regarding the status of the above subject 
item.     

SUMMARY: 
 
At the Town Council Meeting on June 22, 2010, the Town Council, under the direction 
of the Town Attorney approved the following recommendations regarding the processes 
and procedures of the Village Area Property Business Improvement District (PBID): 

1. Receive and file the attached Confidential Report of Investigation prepared by 
Vicenti Lloyd & Stutzman LLP concerning the Apple Valley Property and Business 
Improvement District and include all written and oral testimony; 

2. Refer this matter to the Public Integrity of Unit to the District Attorney; 
3. Waive the Attorney Client privilege  
 
On May 31, 2012, the Town Attorney’s Office was notified that the investigation 
conducted by the District Attorney’s Office was complete.  At this time, John Brown, 
Town Attorney, will provide an oral report to the Town Council regarding the results of 
the investigation. 
 
 
 
 
 


